PUBLIC MEETING

130 Homestead Drive Hillsboro, Ohio 6:00pm 3-16-2023

An informational meeting was held to hear comment and answer questions from the public on electricity aggregation. Aspen Energy representatives John Theibert and Jay Sell attended and explained the process. Aspen representatives advised citizens can opt-in or opt-out at any time. All bills will still be sent from AEP, the "supplier" line will be the item changed. Mr. Theibert shared all citizens inside the Hillsboro corporation limits will receive an opt-out notice.

Both representatives from Aspen Energy provided contact information and requested the public call or email with questions or for assistance anytime. Public Hearing adjourned at 6:20 pm

Whitney Aliff, Clerk